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Please direct this issue to the appropriate subcommittee for study and recommendations:

. Mike Hatchell points out (letter attached) that the U.S. Postal Service has introduced a new service called
“Delivery Confirmation” that may be superior to the “Certificate of Mailing” for purposes of Rule 9.2 of
the Rules of Appellate Procedure. Should the rule be amended to allow this new service and others that may

be offered?

As always, the Court greatly appreciates your work on the rules of procedure.

Cordially,

athan L. Hecht
Justice
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March 6, 2001

Hon. Nathan L. Hecht
Justice

Supreme Court of Texas
P. O. Box 12248

Austin, TX 78711

Re: Possible amendment to Rule 9.2(b)(2)(C)
Dear Justice Hecht:

The United States Postal Service has introduced a new service called
“Delivery Confirmation”. The documentation for this service is attached
for your reference. The postal authorities will also be introducing very
soon a similar service that actually requires a signature by the receiving

party.

This service has some advantages over the “Certificate of Mailing”
mentioned in Rule 9.2(b)}2)C). In fact, the certificate of mailing has
some potential for abuse, because there is no real way to determine
precisely what was sent under the certificate.

i would suggest that we place on the agenda for the Supreme Court
Advisory Committee a proposal to amend Rule 9.2 to permit use of these
new services. Presently, | would be very reluctant to use either one of
them, despite their advantages, because they are not specifically
mentioned in the Rule.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Mike aatcheqllau’\g\k"\)
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